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GPSG NEWS

GPSG Travel Awards

GPSG provides travel awards to graduate and professional students 

presenting work at conferences.

The award is 500$ and selection is competitive.

Applications open mid-September.

Checkout the GPSG webpage for more information.

IGWC-UE Grad Union Updates

General Assembly Meeting September 10th for the Graduate Worker's 

Union.

Sign-up for IGWC-UE Newsletter for more information

Housing

Housing for grads still available check these listings for options.

Coffee Hour!

GPSG Coffee Hour is back!

Every two weeks starting September 27

Wells Library 5th Floor - GPSG Lounge 10-11 AM

Bagels and much needed Coffee.

Coffee

More ways to connect

@iubgpsg

@potgpsg

@iubgpsg @iugpsg



Email iugpsg@indiana.edu

Visit our new website: 
gpsg.indiana.edu

https://gpsg.indiana.edu/awards-funding/Travel%20Awards/index.html
https://list.indiana.edu/sympa/subscribe/igwc-ue-news-l?previous_action=info
https://gpsg.indiana.edu/resources/Housing/index.html
https://www.facebook.com/IUBGPSG/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/iugpsg/
https://twitter.com/search?q=iugpsg&src=typd
https://gpsg.indiana.edu/

